
 

  
 

 

 

   

The spellings are now set up using the Spelling Shed and the children are expected 

to practise them online.  

The passwords have been sent out for the children and the webpage needed is also 

detailed on the same slip of paper.   

Please note that I do not expect written evidence of them practising in their books 

as I quiz them on a Friday.  


